
Super  Walmart  in
Gardnerville?
The design review of a 151,495-square-foot Super Walmart will
be before Gardnerville’s Town Board Oct. 6 at 4:30pm.

Dozen of people protested the plans at the board’s Sept. 1
meeting.

The store would occupy about 20 acres on Highway 395 in the
Carson Valley of Nevada.

After the Gardnerville board takes up the matter, the Douglas
County  Community  Development  board  is  expected  to  make  a
decision by makes a decision Oct. 21.
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